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NOTICE

Distribution of Tickets: India vs England 1st T-20 International Match

The Sports Board is pleased to announce the distribution of tickets for
the 1st T-20 International match between India and England, scheduled to be
held on 22nd January, 2025.

Eligible Recipients:

Cricket players of the university who have represented the university in
CAB-organised tournaments for the year 2024-25 are eligible to collect
tickets.

Ticket Collection Details:

Date: 22nd January, 2025
Time: Within 12:00 pm
Location: Sports Board Office

Please note that tickets will be distributed on a first-come, first-served
basis. Eligible players are requested to collect their tickets within the specified
time.

For further queries, please contact the Sports Board Office.
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